VVA congratulates Shoop on speech

Special to Highlands News-Sun

SEBRING — Paul
Hinman, 1st Vice
President of Vietnam
Veterans of America
congratulates Sebring's
Mayor John Shoop
on his speech at the
Remembrance Ceremony
held last Monday,
Memorial Day, at the
Military Sea Services
Museum in Sebring.

"Mr. Shoop said he was there to represent all Sebring employees and citizens in remembering those who had given their lives to protect our freedom," said the group.

Major General James E. Livingston (Retired), a Medal of Honor recipient, was the keynote speaker who gave an inspiring standing ovation speech with over 300 plus people standing.

"Kudos to the Veteran Council of Highlands County for sponsoring such a wonderful remembrance for Veterans and to the Sea Service Museum for hosting the



COURTESY PHOTO/VVA

Paul Hinman, First Vice-President of Vietnam Veterans of America congratulates Sebring's Mayor John Shoop on his speech at the Remembrance Ceremony held on Memorial Day at the Military Sea Services Museum.

event," the group added.

The Military Sea Services Museum is located in Sebring at 1402 Roseland Ave. and is one of only two such Museums in the country. The second is in California. To find out more about the Vietnam Veterans of America visit VVA1097.com.

Get more of what you're looking for in your SUN Newspaper!

"America's BEST Community Daily"